
From: Robert Chesson - DNR
To: "Randall Ferguson"
Cc: John Axelson - DNR
Subject: NFA Approval for Project #2127 – PDC Merit Acquisition Compliance Workplan
Date: Tuesday, September 27, 2016 7:52:00 AM

NFA Approval for Project #2127 – PDC Merit Acquisition Compliance
 Workplan
 
The COGCC has reviewed the NFA request for Project 2127.   Based on the information
 presented PDC has successfully completed all the activities described in the Workplan. 
 
No further action is necessary at this time. 
 
Please retain a copy of this e-mail as verification of No Further Action required.
 
Bob
 
Robert H. Chesson
NE Colorado Environmental Protection Specialist
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